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Tuesday 12th March 2024 

 

Dear parent / carer, 

 

This year, Red Nose Day falls on Friday 15th March and we will be having a non-uniform day to raise money 

for Comic Relief. We are asking for families to make a suggested charity donation of £1 per family. 

However, if you feel you would like to donate more than this, you are very welcome to do so. 

 

The school have set up a Just Giving page where you can donate directly to Comic Relief. It can be found by 

clicking on the following link: https://www.justgiving.com/page/edgewood-primary-school-1710151476907. 

Please could all donations be made in this way as we no longer accept cash in school. 

 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr Curtis 

Deputy Headteacher 
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